Memorandum

Date:  February 15, 2006

To: Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board-

From: Phillip M. Demery, Director of Public Works)Dl/h QY
Subject: Measure D Board Letter

. CC: Mike Brown, CEO
Scott McGolpin, Public Works

Please change the Public Works Measure “D” 2 Cent Sales Tax Board item
scheduled for March 7, 2006 to March 21, 2006.

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,
Phil Demery, x3010



